
 

C 30 (2019-20)                                                                                                Date: 22/07/2019 

 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 1-Grade 7) 
 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

Please note that the school will leave at 11.00 am for all the learners from Grades 1-7 during 

the exam week, i.e. Monday,29th July 2019 to Saturday,3rd August 2019. 

The learners will wear Blue and Grey uniforms with black shoes and grey socks on all the 

days. 

The learners need to carry the following with them: 

 Water bottles and dry snacks 

 Books for the next day’s exams as they will revise for the same. 

Please note:  

 The library books will be not issued during the Revision and Exam week. 

 The learners who have missed their Mocks will not be taken in the revision week. 

 The children who miss their exams will not have a retest unless they have a medical 

condition or are representing SVM in any contest. 

 Children missing their exams for holidays and family functions will be marked 

absent. 

 

Thank you 

Team SVM 

 

 


